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GRACE 

Welcome back to the final term of this academic year.  I do hope that 

you had a lovely Easter. 

This term is going to be a busy one, with children in year 4 and year 6 

once again having the opportunity to go on a school residential.  

Children in year 4 stay away for 1 night in preparation for when they 

are in year 6 when children enjoy a whole week away with their 

friends and teachers.  Swimming lessons will also form part of the PE 

curriculum on offer for children in year 3.  We will also be 

celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee during the last week of this 

half term, with a variety of activities and learning based around this 

remarkable milestone.  Children have produced some fabulous entries to 

the science competition.  We continue to welcome our ‘secret readers’, an 

occasion enjoyed by the children and adults alike. If you would like to 

offer some time at the end of the school day to be a secret reader, 

please make contact with the ladies in the office. 
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School Photographs 

 
The photographers will be in on Tuesday 24th 

May to take the class photographs. Please can 
you make sure children are wearing full school 

uniform. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Behaviour system – Charities for Summer Term 

Well done to our Head Boys, Head Girls & House Captains who led KS1 & KS2 

assemblies to inform children of the new international charities that we have chosen 

to support with our token behaviour system. The charities have been democratically 

chosen by this super, mature lot! 

 

 

Pupil Voice 

 
Jasper, 5CM – “Our trip to Selly Manor was a really exciting and educational trip as we got to explore a 
Tudor house.” 
 
Willow 5CM – “I enjoyed the experience and the chance to explore as it’s been a while since we’ve been 
able to go on a trip. We learnt that they made their walls from manure and wee and the youngest had to 
mix it together - yuk!” 
 
Dexter, 5T "It was really interesting and a lot of fun looking around Selly Manor learning more about the 
Tudors." 
 
Y6 – “We are working very hard and we're busy revising for SATs next week.” 
 

 
 
 
 

 



  

Good luck to Year 6  
 

Good luck to our Y6 children for their SAT’s next week.   Please remember: 

 

 

Thanks to Cherished for this lovely poster 

 



 
 

  

Programmes of study  

Summer term 1 

 

Our Programmes of Study for Summer Term 1 have now been uploaded to the website - here 

you can find out all of the great knowledge and skills that we will be learning over the next half 

term https://www.deanery.bham.sch.uk/curriculum/p-o-s 

Friday Feasts 
 

If your child currently brings packed 

lunches but would like to join us for 

Friday Feasts after May half term 

please complete the form at the link 

below 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/Respon

sePage.aspx?id=y4FijIlNeEyqFgtjIf3Ww

Wv09RlC8ZpPmBKDdOdmiLxUNEpOS1E

5T0gzWEM2TEcyTVZWT0k1UlU1Wi4u 

 

National Walk to School Week 
Please join the 2022 week-long celebration 
of the national walk to school week, which 

will take place 16-20 May! 

 

PTFA News 

 
We would like to welcome to the new co -chairs of the PTFA, Adam and Mark are 

excited to start a new chapter of the PTFA, leading the charity out of a time where 

running events has been difficult. With a wealth of experience in sales and marketing, 

they look forward to working alongside the committee and parents to raise money for 

our children and school. 

 

https://www.deanery.bham.sch.uk/curriculum/p-o-s
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=y4FijIlNeEyqFgtjIf3WwWv09RlC8ZpPmBKDdOdmiLxUNEpOS1E5T0gzWEM2TEcyTVZWT0k1UlU1Wi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=y4FijIlNeEyqFgtjIf3WwWv09RlC8ZpPmBKDdOdmiLxUNEpOS1E5T0gzWEM2TEcyTVZWT0k1UlU1Wi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=y4FijIlNeEyqFgtjIf3WwWv09RlC8ZpPmBKDdOdmiLxUNEpOS1E5T0gzWEM2TEcyTVZWT0k1UlU1Wi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=y4FijIlNeEyqFgtjIf3WwWv09RlC8ZpPmBKDdOdmiLxUNEpOS1E5T0gzWEM2TEcyTVZWT0k1UlU1Wi4u


  

PCSO’s News 
Well done to our Junior PCSOs on their first community job - litter picking in Walmley.  

 

 
 

 

Peripatetic Music Lessons – September 2022 

 
If you have a child in Year 1 to Year 5 and would like to sign them up for Peripatetic 
music lessons for the next academic year starting September 2022 please complete 
the form below by Monday 16th May 2022. Please also complete the form if you 
would like your child to continue with their current lessons. 
 
All lessons are taught by visiting music teachers so please note that if demand for a 
specific instrument is high, it may be necessary to add your child’s name to a waiting 
list and bookings will be treated on a first come first served basis. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=y4FijIlNeEyqFgtjIf3WwQ1n2
J_2hfBJstPaHgGTX2hUMVBSMzhBOTRGT0dRUERTSzZQRzYxN1Q3Ri4u 

Jubilee Celebrations 23-26 May 

 

 
 

This year marks a very 
special anniversary, as 
Her Majesty The Queen 
becomes the first British 
Monarch in history to 
celebrate a Platinum 
Jubilee, after 70 years of 
service.  

We will be celebrating the 
Queen’s Jubilee in school 
from the 23rd to 26th July 
2022. We will be sending 
out more details shortly.  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=y4FijIlNeEyqFgtjIf3WwQ1n2J_2hfBJstPaHgGTX2hUMVBSMzhBOTRGT0dRUERTSzZQRzYxN1Q3Ri4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=y4FijIlNeEyqFgtjIf3WwQ1n2J_2hfBJstPaHgGTX2hUMVBSMzhBOTRGT0dRUERTSzZQRzYxN1Q3Ri4u


  
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Nurse 

 
Please follow the link below for an updated telephone number and 

email address for the School Nursing Team.  If you have any 

concerns or worries around the health and wellbeing of your child, 

please contact the School Nursing team.    Birmingham Community 

Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust website here  

 

https://www.bhamcommunity.nhs.uk/patients-public/children-and-young-people/services-parent-portal/birmingham-school-health-advisory-service/birmingham-shas-school-nursing-teams/
https://www.bhamcommunity.nhs.uk/patients-public/children-and-young-people/services-parent-portal/birmingham-school-health-advisory-service/birmingham-shas-school-nursing-teams/


 

 

 

PLEASE SEE INFORMATION 
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DEANERY DO NOT PROMOTE 
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